
From: Ion Bugantev  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 9:58 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] OP.21.030 and Z.21.058

Hello,
 I am Ion Bugantev resident of Glen shields area. I am living at  spyglass hill rd , Concord , l4k2k7.
 I would like to let you know that me and my family are against of proposed plan to build 9 and 7
storey building at 80 Glen Shields Ave . This will increase traffic in the area and also looking at the
building size it will take extra land space from the park. 
Thank you, 
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